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DPU Data Request 1.22 

 
Will RMP customers that become Heber customers be required to pay a line 
extension charge for service, as charged by RMP?   

 
Response to DPU Data Request 1.22 
 

RMP’s understanding is that the RMP customers transferring to Heber L&P will 
not pay a line extension charge. 
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